CIBIL

The Mest Reliable Portable Printers.

April 27, 2006

CETCB

114 Olinda Drive
Brea, CA 92823

Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure the schematic

diagrams, block diagrams, and operational description pursuant

to an application for certification.

Gentlemen:

We Oneil Product Development, Inc., would like to request that all schematics, block
diagrams, and operational descriptions submitted with our application for certification be

withheld from public disclosure per Section 0.459 of the FCC rules.

This request is made under the provisions of Section 0.457 (d) of the Commissions rules,
and Section 552 (b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act. These sections authorize the
withholding from public inspection, those materials which would be privileged as a
matter of law if retained by the person submitting them, and materials which would not

customarily be released to the public by that person.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please give me a call at
949-458-0500.

Sincerely,

- e

Ken Carlson
Director of electrical engineering
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